
  
 
 
 
 

TRINITY AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Minutes of the EDUCATION 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

November 13, 2012 – 6:00 p.m. 
Board Room – Trinity Hall 

 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mrs. Salvatori, Chairperson. 
 
Present were:  Tamara Salvatori, Chairperson; Dr. Paul Kasunich, Superintendent; Dr. 
Michael Lucas, Assistant Superintendent; Jennifer Morgan, Penny Caleffe, Karen Huff, 
Rebecca Cardone and Joe Dunn, committee members. 
 
Dr. Mary Jo Podgurski presented the Inside Out Child Abuse Prevention Program.  Dr. 
Podgurski recommended that the program be implemented in grade 3 in the spring.  
Parents will be able to opt out.  More information will be forthcoming pending school 
board approval. 
 
The proposed High School Program of Studies for 2012-2013 was presented and 
discussed.  Members of the audience including Frances Eates, North Franklin Township, 
Maria Piatt, Dana Ledger and Mikayla DeMarino of South Strabane Township and Deb 
Lukas of Amwell Township, were among those commenting on the changes being 
recommended by the administration. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
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